
 

Welcome to Huntsville Alabama and the 14th Annual National Cyber Summit! We are 
honored to have you with us. The North Alabama Chapter of ISSA (Information 
System Security Association) is one of the founding organizations of the National 
Cyber Summit and is your 2023 Host.  NAC-ISSA has been involved with this 
conference since the beginning and are eager to continue our support. The National 
Cyber Summit is one of the nation’s top cybersecurity technology events encouraging 
innovation and bringing new ideas to secure our nation and our assets. Each year we 
bring unique educational New Technology, collaborative, and workforce development 
opportunities for security visionaries and rising leaders. 

The North Alabama Chapter of ISSA is over 300 members strong and growing. We 
provide our members with learning and networking opportunities multiple times each 
month and help members earn and track their CPEs. In addition to the National Cyber 
Summit, NAC-ISSA hosts BSides Huntsville and Rocket Secure (to be held October 
27th 2023) cyber conferences each year, connecting our cyber community with the 
best trainings and speakers throughout the year. Our event presenters are top 
cybersecurity speakers introducing our members to the latest security technology and 
tools. 

Thank you again for attending the National Cyber Summit. Our Board of Directors 
and members look forward to seeing you during this week. Below is a list of our 
elected and appointed Board of Directors. 

Donna Quick-Keckler – President, Marc Sachs – Vice President, Nisheeth Agarwal – 
Treasurer, Andrew Staton – Secretary, Phil Lee – Membership and Events Director. 

 


